
Green Valley Women Golfers Annual Meeting 

October 19, 2010 

Meeting was called to order by Cindy Hamilton, Captain, at 1:45. 

List of members in attendance is on file. 

Minutes from 2009 annual meeting were read and approved. 

Financial report by Treasurer Melody Scott was presented by Cindy Hamilton in Melody’s absence.  
Estimated cash balance at the end of 2010 is $4575.  As a result, the Board has voted to reduce 
membership fee to $60 for the 2011 year as a way for all members to benefit from excess funds.  
Financial report is on file.  

Slate of officers for 2011 was read and approved with one correction.  EBTP captain to be Sue Teakle 
rather than Carol Detrick.. 

Discussion of Shirley Walp Ace of Aces – it was suggested that since she was the first club champion it 
might be more appropriate for the Championship Tournament to be named for her.  This matter will be 
referred to the golf committee for consideration. 

Logo Balls – The group favors using Green Valley logo balls for the upcoming year as prizes for guest 
days.  That will allow GV members to exchange the balls for ones of their choice in the pro shop. 

Cindy Hamilton thanked Joan Mumaugh for agreeing to handle the roster book for the upcoming year. 

Christmas luncheon is scheduled for December 9.  Games will begin at 9:30, lunch will be at 11:30, and 
games after lunch will be moved to the Terrace. 

Tee times on Tuesday will move to 9 a.m. beginning November 1. 

Alice Delgado presented the bag tags made by her husband to the team play captains.  It is planned that 
they will be passed down from year to year. 

Diane Thompson reported that team play clothes are available in the pro shop for ordering.  She further 
reported that donations to purchase a gift certificate for Mike Delgado are being collected as a thank you 
for his making the bag tags for team play. 

Concern that the eclectic has been discontinued prior to the end of October was discussed.  Dolly 
Coleman will be contacted and asked to continue accepting scores through the end of the month. 

In the future, memorial tournaments will only be allowed for up to 5 years and all will occur on one day per 
year.  Bernice Dunlop tournament will expire after one more year. 

Meeting was adjourned at 2:10. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Lynne Waslohn, Secretary 


